TRANSPORT UPDATE


Transport Information for September 2023
 
The council is looking at the current policy for transport provision for young people over 16, and a new policy will be published by 31st May. Some young people who currently have a taxi place or a Personal Travel Budget may need to reapply for this support via our online application form.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you need to apply for transport please do so between the Easter Holiday and the end of the summer half term (3rd April – 2nd June).
 
https://www.york.gov.uk/TransportToSchoolOrCollege
 
Students who do not need to apply for transport for Sept. 2023
 
· Year 7 - Year 10 students who are staying at Applefields
· Year 12 - Year 13 who are staying at Applefields in the 6th form
 
Students who do need to apply for transport for Sept. 23
 
· Current Year 11 students who are moving into Applefields 6th form in September
· Any students leaving Applefields to go to a different school or college
 
If you want any further information do contact us at cyp.transport@york.gov.uk
 
 
Peta Hatton | Children & Young People Transport Team
York Independent Living and Travel Skills Co-ordinator   
m: 07789874738 | e: peta.hatton@york.gov.uk
 
For transport / taxi planning issues please contact
01904 551554 (Option 1) | e: cyp.transport@york.gov.uk
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